
                                                                                           15th September 2023  

Year 5 Letter 

 

Dear Parents 

The children have worked really hard this week and achieved a great deal – I 

am so delighted with them! This week in maths, the children worked on 

rounding numbers to the nearest 10, 100 and 1000. They compared and 

ordered numbers to 1 million and represented numbers in different ways, 

before counting in 10s, 100s, 1000s, 10,000s and 100,000s. In English, the 

children wrote descriptive court reports about a criminal in Tudor times. 

They acted out a Tudor market scene from our class book, before writing 

really excellent, detailed descriptions of a walk through the Tudor market.  

 

In history, we learnt about how 

the Tudor period began, with the 

Battle of Bosworth and in science 

the children considered states of 

matter, revising how water 

changes state when it freezes, 

melts, evaporates and condenses.     

 

 

In RE, we studied the parable of The 

Good Samaritan. Finally, in geography, 

the children learnt about oceans and 

trade.  

 

 

 



Home Learning 

This week, in addition to the usual tasks of daily reading, learning spellings 

and going on TTRockstars, I have given the children a reading comprehension 

task to reinforce their learning about the Battle of Bosworth. Please encourage 

your child to return their completed sheet to school by Thursday 21st 

September. 

 

Reminders! 

Our first Woodland Learning session is on Wednesday 20th September 

At 7:15pm, also on Wednesday 20th September, there is a PESE (11+) information 

evening, which will take place in the Year 5 classroom. 

 

Best wishes, 

Louise Grinstead 

 


